





NORTHAMPTON 2022 CHRISTMAS / NEW YEAR BREAK

Dear Student / Parent,

The <u>last</u> training session at the Northampton club before we break-up for Christmas 2022 will be as follows:

*** Fun Training Session with lots of sweets ***

Friday 16th December, 2022 6.00p.m. – 7p.m. – All grades – Main Hall

The <u>first</u> training session back (<u>at normal training times</u>) in the New year, 2023 will be as follows:

Friday 6th January, 2023 Saturday 7th January, 2023

If on your return, you would like to make up for missed training sessions over the Christmas period, please feel free to attend additional sessions.

Please remember:

The club website will always show the up-to-date training times. As will the Facebook page and Instagram page.

I would like to take this opportunity of wishing you and your families a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Oss. Shihan